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State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R=A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: March 14, 2001 

FROM: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Hoppe/McCoy) 

RE: Docket No. 010277-TC - Request for Voluntary Cancellation of PATS 
Certificate No. 5877, effective I 2/3 1 /OO. 

TO: Docket File w 
Division of Legal Sewices (DavidElliot) $e b+ w p  

Carl Julian Wheeler, Jr. d/b/a C & A Communication, holder of Pay Telephone 
Certificate (PATS) of Public Convenience and Necessity No. 5877, has requested the 
cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 5877. Carl Julian Wheeler, Jr. d/b/a C & A 
Communication has complied with the provision of Rule 25-24.514(2), Florida 
Administrative Code, by providing adequate notice in writing of its request for cancellation 
of its PATS certificate and by submitting its Regulatory Assessment Fees for 2000. 

As outlined in Chapter 2.07, Section C.17 of the Administrative Procedures Manual, 
our review results in our recommendation that the voluntary cancellation should be 
approved; an administrative order be issued; and the docket be closed. 

Attachments 

cc: Division of Records & Reporting 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 
Commissioners: 

J. TERRY DEA~ON 

BUULIO L. BAEZ 
M i c w L  A. PALECKI 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR., CHpcrRMAN 

L U  A. JABER 

DWISloH OF COMPETrfWE SERVICES 

WALTER D'HAESELEER 

(850) 4 13-6600 
DIRECTOR 

Mr. Carl Wheeler 
C & A Communicarion 
4010 W. Euclid Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33629-8528 

Februiuy 6,200 1 

Re: Certificate No. 5877 ~ 6 3 5  1 
Dear Mi. Wheeler: 

The Commission has received your letter (postmarked January 27) requesting cancellation of 
your certificate, along with your payment for the 2000 Regulatory Assessment Fee ( U F ) .  Our 
records show that you have a $3.00 balance for the 1999 RAF, breakdown enclosed. The 1999 RAZ: 
was due January 3 1 2000 and your payment was postmarked Febnmy 7,2000. 

Ifthe Commission receives the $3 .OO balance by February 2 1, we will make the effective date 
of the canceIlation December 3 1,2000 so that the 2001 fee will not be owed. If the Commission 
receives the $3.00 balance after February 21, we will make the effective date of the cancellation the 
date we receive the $3.00, and the 2001 RAF will be owed. 

If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 41 3-6502-voice, (850) 
4 13-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisIer@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Islcr, Research Assistant 
- 

stion & Compliance 
I _. - 

C & A COMMUNICATION 04-08-98 - 
Ph 813-832-5275 
P 0 Box 13443 
Tampa, Fl 33681-3443 
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